Dear Year 6 students,
The governors would like to send their best wishes to you all during this very different end of year goodbye. Thank you for your hard work and resilience during this year. We are all so proud of what you have contributed to life at Carclaze School and we will miss you very much.
Goodbye and good luck: our best wishes for happiness and success follow you to your future, wherever life takes you. Have the most wonderful time when you move on to your secondary schools in September. Grab every opportunity you can and enjoy being with friends, old and new. Stay safe and we hope you all enjoy a great summer break whatever you are planning. 
Regards,
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